
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, February 13, 2022 

Important Dates: 
 
 
Happy Valentine’s 

Day 
02/14 

 
 

Guild Meeting 
02-16-2022 

(Wednesday) 
 

 
February Vacation 

2/21 - - 2/25 
 
 

Ash Wednesday 
Mass 10:00 AM 

3-2-22 
 
 

First Friday Mass 
10:00 AM 

3-4-22 
 
  

A Letter from the Guild:  
March Madness Raffle: Purchase your ticket for $25.00 
each or 5 for $100.00.  All tickets MUST be turned in by the 
Wednesday of the week you would like to be entered.  Winners 
will be notified by email, as well as being posted on the Guild 
FB.  If you need more tickets, please use the Ticket Form below 
and print. See the below flyer for the amazing prize packages 
and additional details.  
 
Thank you to all who have responded to be a Room Parent for 
next year.  The link will be active through the end of the month.  
We need 2 room parents for each grade including Nursery and 
Pre-K. We are also looking for a Co-President and Treasurer.  If 
you are interested or would like to nominate someone please 
click on the below link.  All Guild Board Members need to 
have been a room parent previously.   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdspiNCbOniL1h1U5F4r
Zh1PjqNELFGlAI-Pdavpvs5KO8O6g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Please join us at our next upcoming Guild Meeting 
Wednesday February 16, 2022 7:00 PM in the school cafeteria.  
 
Reminder: If you would like to volunteer at any of the end of 
year events you need to be CORI cleared and have taken the 
Protecting Gods Children class. Please see Sylwia for more 
details.  
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & 
Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, increase my hunger for you and show me the way that 

leads to everlasting happiness and peace. May I desire you above all 
else and find perfect joy in doing your will. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdspiNCbOniL1h1U5F4rZh1PjqNELFGlAI-Pdavpvs5KO8O6g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdspiNCbOniL1h1U5F4rZh1PjqNELFGlAI-Pdavpvs5KO8O6g/viewform?usp=sf_link
about:blank


 



 


